
Next Generation of 
Ohio Medicaid

Choose your Next Generation managed care plan now!

Starting December 2022, Ohio
Medicaid's Next Generation

managed care plans will
provide a more personalized

approach to support your
healthcare needs!

All eligible Ohio Medicaid members have the option to
choose their Next Generation managed care plan now

through November 30, 2022, by:

Visiting the Ohio
Medicaid Consumer
Hotline Website at

https://ohiomh.com/

Contacting the Ohio
Medicaid Consumer

Hotline at 
(844) 640-6446


